
 
 
BULLETIN NO.  20/21-003     DATE:   09 Aug 21 

TO:  ALL ISR Drag Racing Affiliates 

SUBJECT: Leather or Ballistic Nylon suits / Parachutes 
 

Effective August10, 2021 

 SPECIAL NOTICE:  
2021 / 2022 Drag Racing Driver Protection / Parachutes. 
 
Drag Racing. 
 
It has come to our attention that supply chain availability and material shortages due to 
Covid 19 affects on certain industries, have made sourcing specialized Ballistic Nylon 
garments, certain brands of Leathers, and  nylon and other materials used in parachute 
construction have caused difficulty for drivers to conform to the current  rules on various 
pieces of personal equipment in the 90 day timeline . 
 
We understand that certified personal safety equipment and some parachute 
components are very limited in availability and have extended delivery wait times. 
 
Considering this ISR is removing the mandatory requirement for the following Drag 
Race rules updated April 2021. 
 
 
Driver Protective Equipment. 
  #10. Leather or Ballistic Nylon suits recommended to be worn in Outlaw and Pro 
Extreme 55 class sleds  that have the potential to exceed 125 miles per hour, and 
mandatory in Outlaw and Pro Extreme 55 class that achieves 135 miles per hour. 

 
 Frame and Body 
 #14 Parachutes are recommended for Outlaw and Pro Xtreme 55 sleds that can achieve 

125 miles per hour and are mandatory for Outlaw and Pro Extreme 55 sleds that can 
achieve 135 MPH or better.   

   
All competitors are encouraged to use the best quality equipment available in these 
critical areas. It is strongly suggested that Nylon or Leather suits  and up to date certified 
parachutes be used if available. However, since the marketplace is very constrained, ISR 
is removing the mandatory component of the above stated rules. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        International Snowmobile Racing, Inc. 
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